
At this Year’s 

GREAT GARDEN PARTY
There will be a 

BOOKSTALL FOR AGES 5 - 14 YEARS

We are looking for donations of good quality pre-loved books. 
So it is time to tidy that bookshelf in your son’s room and move on 

that series that your child has read for another to enjoy.

Great for the Reading Challenge.

We need pre-loved books in good condition, for boys and girls, 
suitable reading for ages 5 - 14 yesrs.

Donations of books for the stall will be accepted in the Uniform Shop.

Thank you for your support, Year 5.

Enquiries to:
Catherine Dwyer (c-dwyer@bigpond.net.au) 
Sandy Palmer (spalmer7@bigpond.com) or 

Elizabeth Hogg (elizabethhogg@iprimus.com.au)


